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LLOYD S EECGITSTER - O SHITPICL

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex

Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

17th December, 1962,

Dear Sirs,
S.S. "WINWAR"

With reference to the Owners letter of the
10th December, a copy of which was sent to you, I
have to refer to your Report No.16947 with the request
that you will confirm that as a result of this inspection
a further Decking Survey may be deferred until January,
1964. In these circumstances the Committee will be
prepared to approve a General Examination afloat at
Djakarta unless, of course, the Surveyors considers

that the ship's condition necessitates drydocking at
that time.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
HONG KONG.
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